
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Representative Nathan Ballentine <schouse71@aim.com> 

Date: 3/11/2015 1:33:36 PM
Subject: RE: Hitt Statement on the Bond Bill

People keep telling us that the commerce money is connected to a project(s). Trying to nip that rumor. 
KV

From: Representative Nathan Ballentine [mailto:schouse71@aim.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2015 1:32 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Hitt Statement on the Bond Bill

I don't see any commerce in the "new Bond bill". Looks like it's been removed

Thanks for your continued support!

Nathan Ballentine
Member, SC House of Representatives
Richland and Lexington Counties
Stay informed about our community and state issues at http://www.nathansnews.com

On Mar 11, 2015, at 1:29 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

FYI

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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